
INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
741.5
Review Committ~e Files Nos. 503, 593~nd 738
San Francisco Division Grievances No~. D~Gr/C 2-63-23,

D.Gr/C 2-64-5, D.Gr/C 2-65-3 and U.6t/C 2-67-1
Designation of Headquarters

PACIFIC GAS A.ELECTRIC COMPANY

MR. E. E. STRAND, Chairman
San Francisco Division
Joint Grievance Committee

We recently informed you that the above-subject grievances,
together with Cases Nos. 597 and 739, has been referred to arbitration.
Since then, Company and Union have executed a letter of agreement
resolving these cases. The cases have been reinstated on the Review
Committee agenda. I am attaching copies of the letter of agreement
for the Division's use in making future job assignments.

The above-subject grievances will be settled by the applica-
tion of the letter of agreement to the facts of each case in the manner
recently discussed with Mr. Lawson.- The Division will make the retro-
active pay adjustments, after which the ca.es will be noted in the
minutes of your next committee meeting as closed. Cases Nos. 597 and
739 will be withdrawn by the Union.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee

LVB:1lS
Attach.

cc: RKMiller
VJThompson
TJBianucci
CRMachen
HGThomas
LDCoughran
AGMollart

v.JJWUder, IBEW



INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

1911 Grove str•• t • Oakland, California 94612 • Area Cod. 415/893-2141 IHEW LOCAL
UNION 1245

Mr. L. V. Brown, Chairman
Review Committee
Paci~ic Gas & Electric Company
245 Market Street
San Francisco, California

The following Review Cases were filed for arbitration
on July 31, 1967. Union wishes to withdraw them from
arbitration, and to have them returned to the Review
Committee as active cases:

R. C. #503 - San Francisco Division #2-63-23
R. C. ~64-86 " " #2-64-·5
R. C. 63 65-42 " " #2-65-3
R. C. # 8-67-10 " " #2-67-1
R. C. #739-67-11 - 'U " #2-67-2

Union's Members of the Review Committee are prepared
to discuss these cases at the next Review Committee
meeting based on a letter of agreement between Union
and Company, signed October 18, 1967.

Very truly yours,

John J. Wilder, Secretary
Review Committee

JJW:do
cc: WMFleming

RWFields


